
1 of 2 

Feb 6, 2023 

Stephen Dasko, Councillor Ward 1 
City of Mississauga,  
300 City Centre Drive 
Mississauga, ON, L5B 3C1 

Re: Request for Dixie Road Speed Limit Change 

Dear Councillor Dasko 

Please accept this submission from the Orchard Heights Homeowners’ Association (OHHA) regarding 
our support for a speed limit change on Dixie Road from 60 km to 50 km. 

As you aware, Orchard Heights residents have concerns about the level of development in and around our 
community.  With the development plans along the Dixie/Lakeshore corridor, Dixie Mall and the Elm 
development on Cormack Crescent, the volume of traffic on Dixie Road will be significantly increased. 

We also have numerous residents within our community concerned about the safety of bike lanes along 
Dixie Road.  A reduction in the speed of traffic would help to mitigate their concerns. 

For these reasons, we believe a reduction in the speed limit from 60 km to 50 km makes sense and will 
improve the overall safety for our residents. 

Sincerely, 

Tonya Elmazi  
President, OHHA 

February 6, 2023

18.3-1

24089
Regional Clerk

24089
Receipt recommended


